Edmonton
City Council

URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
Ground Level Entrances for Cluster Housing or Multi-unit Housing

THIS ITEM WAS REQUISITIONED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

Administration Recommendation

That Administration prepare amendments to Zoning Bylaw 20001, as outlined in Attachment 1 of
the May 22, 2024, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE02155, and return to a future City
Council Public Hearing.

History

e At the May 22, 2024, Urban Planning Committee meeting, Councillors A. Stevenson and
K. Tang requisitioned the May 22, 2024, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE02155 to
City Council without a Committee recommendation.

e At the May 22, 2024, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the May 22, 2024, Urban
Planning and Economy report UPE02155 was considered.

Attachment
May 22, 2024, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE02155
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